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(CCC) WF-NTSHWWVM - CityFibre 
 
Last year on our street we had boxes with the words “CityFibre” 
attached to the sides of our properties with wires going in and 
others coming out that go nowhere and are just left hanging from 
the property. I have tried to ask Cambridge City Council what this is 
supposed to be for but never receive a reply so I am forced to ask 
through this FOI request. I want documentation showing what this 
work was for and why it has been left incomplete and the current 
planned timing of its completion or scrapping. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Thank you for your request for information above, which we have dealt with under 
the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I hope the following will answer your query: 
 
City Fibre is an organization rolling our full fibre broadband infrastructure across 
the UK to improve digital technology.  As this programme is being delivered 
through City Fibre rather than the city council, then the City Fibre organization 
would be best placed to provide any documentation and details of the 
timetabling.  I have provided a weblink here to the organization with their contact 
details at the bottom: https://cityfibre.com/ 
 
 
 
We aim to provide a quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied with this 
response, however if you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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